Outcome of Streets Ahead/Sheffield Tree Action Groups (STAG) Joint Street Tree Inspection 

Vernon Road
Tree position: Outside No. 1

Original reason tree was identified for replacement: Damaging – rooting into carriageway and unable to work around without unacceptable damage to tree

Date of inspection: No joint inspection required as work already in progress to retain the tree

Revised Amey proposal: Retain tree

[bookmark: _GoBack]Works required: Build-out and kerb and drainage works in order to retain the tree.  

STAG comments: Rooting into c/w can be resolved by build out, realignment of kerb, tree pit and road markings to prevent parking. Low traffic road - reduction of carriageway to single lane at that point would not be a problem.  

Current status: Council approve the proposed works. (Replacement de-approved)

Council decision: On completion of the works the tree is to be retained.

Decision made by: Mick Crofts, Director of Business Strategy & Regulation, Sheffield City Council

Decision made on: 5th September 2019



